
     Decades ago at a Saturday Social ...

   Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668

30th May 2023
Dear diner,

It is my sad duty to tell of the death of Richard Davies, a founder member of Dyfed
Diners, after a long illness and much chemotherapy. His funeral is on Saturday 3rd June.

There is no Saturday Social, but there will be a Sunday lunch is on Sunday 4th  
June and the venue is Charlie’s in Reynalton. Phone if you are coming. SatNav: SA68 0PE

The next midweek dinner is on Thursday 15th June and the venue is The Angel in
High Street, Narberth. It has had a complete refit.                                   SatNav: SA67 7AS

Reach Narberth via the A40 or  the A478. You will
need to join the one-way system and pass the Town Hall in
High Street and pass the front of The Angel. If you are
lucky you may find a parking place in High Street, and there
are disabled spaces. 

It is more likely that you will need to go to the top of
High Street and turn left, then left again into the car park. 

If you are coming, phone Philip on 01834 844668 by Monday 12th June. 

Late, lost or cannot make it? Phone Philip’s mobile: 07484 257762
Get there before 7:30 p.m.

The Sunday Lunch on 25th June is The Cresselly Arms at Pontagothi.  Followed by a
visit to Aberglasney Gardens.   Sat Nav: SA32 7NG

I hope to see you in Reynalton, Narberth or Pontargothi,

Web pages: dyfeddiners.org.uk          e-mail: philip_wathen@hotmail.com

Graham Fenna, Richard Davies, John Dixon & Philip Wathen at The Ferry Inn, St. Dogmaels

...Well, we were all much younger.


